
 
 

 

 

LAND CLAIMANTS OF GLENCOE TO BE COMPENSATED 

 

MEC Cyril Xaba together with the Commission on Restitution of Land Rights, are 
cordially inviting all members of the media to witness a historical event where 

the community of Glencoe will finally be compensated for being forcibly 

removed from their land in Glencoe under section 20 of the Group Areas Act, 

1957 Act No. 77 of 1957. 

Between 1965 and 1967, about 500 tenants and 300 landowners from Glencoe 

were forcibly removed to neighbouring townships, where they no longer could 

enjoy the comforts they were used to in their original place of residence. A land 

claim was since launched by the affected communities of Glencoe and has since 

been approved and successful. 

During this occasion, MEC Xaba will officially handover a cheque exceeding over  

R50,3 million to 1300 beneficiaries of the community of Glencoe at Sthembile 

Town Hall in Glencoe. 

 

DATE: SATURDAY, 10 OCTOBER 2015 

VENUE: STHEMBILE TOWN HALL, GLENCOE 

TIME:  09:00 AM 

 

To RSVP, please contact: 

Simphiwe Ndwandwe (KZNDARD) on 082 095 2210 

Sithembiso Mhlongo (CRLR) on 073 966 8661 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Lelethu Manentsa (KZN DARD) on 071 492 5716 

Nokuthokoza Ndlela: Commission on Restitution of Land Rights: 083 288 4401 

 


